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RESOLUTION NO. 2018-022 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS CENTRAL CONTRA COSTA TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

 
* * * 

 
DECLARES AN EFFECTIVE DATE FOR COMPENSATION ADJUSTMENT 

FOR THE GENERAL MANAGER FOR FY 2018-2019 
 
 

WHEREAS, the County of Contra Costa and the Cities of Clayton, Concord, the Town of Danville, 
Lafayette, Martinez, the Town of Moraga, Orinda, Pleasant Hill, San Ramon and Walnut Creek (hereinafter 
"Member Jurisdictions") have formed the Central Contra Costa Transit Authority ("CCCTA"), a joint exercise 
of powers agency created under California Government Code Section 6500 et seq., for the joint exercise of 
certain powers to provide coordinated and integrated public transportation services within the area of its 
Member Jurisdictions; and 

WHEREAS, the Board of Directors is in the process of the annual review of the General Manager's 
performance and compensation, which may not be completed by July 1, 2018; and 

WHEREAS, because the General Manager's annual performance review is currently underway, any 
modifications to the General Manager Employment Agreement, including adjustments to the General 
Manager's compensation package for Fiscal Year 2018-2019 are still uncertain and undetermined. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that in consideration of the future services to be rendered 
by the General Manager, the Board of Directors hereby determines that any adjustments to the General 
Manager's compensation or other modifications to the General Manager Employment Agreement as may be 
subsequently approved by the Board shall be effective as of July 1, 2018; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that pending the completion of the annual review, all terms and 
conditions of the General Manager Employment Agreement dated August 20, 2015, as amended, shall remain 
in full force and effect. 

Regularly passed and adopted this 21st day of June 2018, by the following vote. 

 
AYES:   

NOES:   

ABSTENTIONS:  

ABSENT:   

   
 Rob Schroder, Chair, Board of Directors 

ATTEST: 

  
Lathina Hill, Clerk to the Board 


